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SASK opens a Call for Expression of Interest 
 

SASK is seeking Expressions of Interest from potential organisations to partner in SASK’s 
operations to promote workers’ rights in the world of work during the next SASK 
Programme period 2026-2029. 

  
The purpose of this Call is to introduce organisations and their potential modes of 
operation to SASK. SASK reserves full discretion related to the process and decisions for 
its future partnerships. 

 
What is SASK?   

Trade Union Solidarity Centre of Finland SASK is the workers’ rights organisation of the 
Finnish trade union movement. By strengthening the trade union movement and the 
position of workers in the Global South, SASK aims at enforcing international core labour 
standards, promoting decent work, and living wages and thus supporting struggle 
against poverty and social inequality. In addition to trade union rights, SASK's strategic 
themes of gender equality and non-discrimination, just transition, as well as digitalization 
and new forms of work, are emerging as key themes in SASK's operations. 
 
By decent work SASK means that all people should have access to regulated, safe and 
healthy work that guarantees a living wage. By core labour standards SASK refers to the 
International Labour Organization ILO. Relative poverty can be reduced through 
collective agreements and social policies that enable the working population to gain 
their share of national development and wealth. Poverty and inequality are also reduced 
by promoting social inclusion and increasing people’s opportunities to take an active 
part in social processes. The work of SASK supports the achievement of the UN 
sustainable development goals, especially the goal number 8. 
For more information, visit www.sask.fi/in-english/ 

 
Who can submit an Expression of Interest? 

Organisations engaging in topics relevant to human rights in the world of work. 
 
Technical details 

The Call for Expression of Interest is required to be submitted via the SASK online 
template only. The Call for Expression of Interest for the programme period 2026–2029 
closes on August 31st, 2024. 
 
SASK is committed to respecting the protection of data. All information and contact 
details submitted via the Call for Expression of Interest are for SASK’s internal use only, 
and solely for the purpose described. SASK handles all received data according to its 
privacy statement. 
 
After the closing of the Call for Expression of Interest, SASK will assess the received 
Expressions of Interest and contact all organisations prior to the start of the programme 
period 2026–2029. 

  

https://www.ilo.org/international-labour-standards
https://www.ilo.org/international-labour-standards
http://www.sask.fi/in-english/
http://www.sask.fi/in-english/


 Call for Expression of Interest 2(2) 
 

 

 8.5.2024 

 

   

 

More information 
 In case of any questions, see contact details below. 
 

Finland: 
Juha Vauhkonen 
Head of International Operations 
juha.vauhkonen@sask.fi  
 
Africa: 
Simião Simbine 
Regional Representative, Africa 
simiao.simbine@sask.fi  
 
Asia: 
Farizan Fajari 
Regional Representative, Asia 
farizan.fajari@sask.fi 
 
Latin America: 
Patricio Sambonino 
Regional Representative, Latin America 
patricio.sambonino@sask.fi  

 
Submissions 

Submit your Expression of Interest via the SASK online tool: 
https://q.surveypal.com/SASK-Call-for-Expression-of-Interest-2024  
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